Steven Seee

From: Lynn Quillen <isquillen@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2025 10:35 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H-5865

Please support Bill H-5865 to stop animal experiments for cosmetic purposes.
No living creature should be subjected to harmful, painful and dangerous treatment!
Sent from my iPhone



